
Our ambition is to deliver a sustainable 
learning estate in Moray that supports a 
better future for our children, young 
people and wider communities and we 
are looking for your views to help us do it.

Our next engagement is in the Buckie 
area where we are looking to get your 
opinions on the schools.
 
Our community drop in sessions will 
provide information on the project and 
the learning estate team will be on hand 
to answer any questions.

Monday 26 February from 
11am-6pm at Fisherman's Hall, 

Buckie

Tuesday 27 February from
2.30-7pm at Cullen Library

To access information on the Buckie 
associated school groups and our 
survey please scan the QR code.

If you have any further comments 
please email:
learningestate@moray.gov.uk

Community Drop In Sessions

Scan me
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